
 

                                                            
MEDIA RELEASE 

 

MEC MEETING THE PROVINCIAL AUDITOR-GENERAL 

MEC for Provincial Treasury, Sa’ad Cachalia, met with the Limpopo Provincial Office of the 

Auditor-General Mr Dirk Strydom. This meeting took place on the 10th of June 2010 at the Ismini 

Building in Polokwane. 

 

Mr Dirk Strydom and team with MEC Sa’ad Cachalia (extreme right) 

This a regular meeting where the two offices discuss matters related to audit issues across the 

Limpopo Provincial Government.  

 

Attached are pictures.  

For more information, call/email Andile Msindwana at communication@limtreasury.gov.za or 
call 082 809 5173 / (015) 298 7186 

 


